

Dear Pharmacist,

## SAPC e-Note: CPD SUBMISSION REMINDER

In terms of the *Regulations relating to continuing professional development* (GNR. 668/May 2019), all registered and practising pharmacists are required to submit six (6) continuing professional development (CPD) entries annually.

This is a friendly reminder for you to complete the required six (6) CPD submissions for 2020 by no later than 30 April 2021. Failure to submit six (6) CPD entries may result in your designation being changed from "Practising" to "Non-Practising" on the register of pharmacists.

For further information and guidance regarding CPD and how to submit your entries, please visit the SAPC CPD Blog at <a href="https://www.sapc.za.org/cpdblog">www.sapc.za.org/cpdblog</a> and/or contact us via the below channels:

Customer Care: 0861 7272 00

Customer Care email: customercare@sapc.za.org

Social Media: @OfficalSAPC

Yours sincerely,

VM Tlala Registrar/CEO

Contact us
0861 7272 00
customercare@sapc.za.org
www.sapc.za.org
@OfficialSAPC

Copyright © 2021 The South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved.